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October 19, 2009  

To: Licensing and Standards Committee  

From: Etobicoke York Community Council  

Subject: Item EY30.4, Activities at Certain Business Establishments  
in the Etobicoke York District  

The Etobicoke York Community Council at its meeting on October 13, 2009 referred the 
following motion to the Licensing and Standards Committee:   

The Licensing and Standards Committee recommends that:   

1.  City Council request the Province of Ontario to direct the Alcohol and Gaming 
Commission of Ontario (AGCO) to make it mandatory that a liquor licence hearing 
be held for any liquor licence violation.   

2.  City Council request the AGCO, effective immediately, to notify the City of Toronto 
of any liquor licence hearing pertaining to any establishments located within the City 
of Toronto.   

3.  City Council lobby the Province of Ontario to issue liquor licences to the business 
owner and the owner of the property, as opposed to the current practice of issuing 
licences to the business owner alone.  

You can view this item and any background information in the Etobicoke York Community 
Council’s Decision Document posted on the City of Toronto’s website at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2009/ey/decisions/2009-10-13-ey30-dd.htm
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